ASOCIACION NACIONAL DE FUNCIONARIOS
DIRECCION GENERAL DE AERONAUTICA CIVIL

A.N.F.D.G.A.C. N° 18/04/2018.
Santiago of Chili, April 06 of 2018.

Kenan Oztiirk,
President of TUMTIS
Republic of Turkey
Present

Dear brothers and sisters,

Together with our fraternal greetings, on behalf of National
Association of Officials of the General Direction of Civil Aviation of Chili (DGAC), we
express our full support and solidarity with the Turkiye Motorlu Taskit Isgileri sendikase
(TUMTIS) and the workers of DHL Express Turkey who has suffered anti-union actions
by DHL Turkey.

We refuse the anti-union and anti-worker policies of DHL, which
violate ILO Conventions and Turkish laws, also, we demand that the workers be
reinstated and allowed to exercise their human and working rights.

We also support in solidarity their union struggle in to defend their
right to organize, promoting improvements in working conditions, human rights and the
dignity of workers and their families.

With solidarity support, greet you,

Secretario Nacional
A.N.F.D.G.A.C.
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